Jennifer Wooten < jenrwooten@gmail.com>

To:n maurici

Thu, Dec 1 at 7:32 AM

\$30/class has been my typical indoor rental rate (including a short set-up and clean-up after my 1 hour class).

Jennifer Hide original message

On Dec 1, 2022, at 5:59 AM, n maurici < nmmaurici@yahoo.com > wrote:

Good Morning, Jennifer!

Thank you so much for your thoughts and perspective. We really value your input and so happy you found the perfect place to continue offering your classes. Would you mind sharing with us the hourly rate you are paying at your indoor locations?

Wishing you the best this holiday season.

Warmly, Niccole

Follow <u>StrongestMom.com</u> on: <u>Twitter Instagram Facebook Pinterest</u> <u>www.strongestmom.com</u>

Making moms the strongest they can be!

On Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 02:31:26 PM CST, Jennifer Wooten < jenrwooten@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Niccole!

Thanks so much for reaching out. With the changes that occurred to the fee structure earlier in the year, I moved my classes indoors to several fitness/dance studios in the area. This is currently working well and I will likely continue this schedule for the foreseeable future. That being said, this new proposed fee arrangement is certainly something I would consider should the need arise in the future and would make the move back to the park much more attractive!

I appreciate the Park Commission's continued review of park use and how we can continue to make it most beneficial for our RW community. Such a special part of our neighborhood.

Jennifer

On Nov 30, 2022, at 8:21 AM, NICCOLE MAURICI < nmmaurici@yahoo.com > wrote:

Good Morning, Jennifer!

Hope you are well!

Wanted to reach out and pick your brain about an idea we are in conversation with at the Park Commission.

We are considering proposing a non-field rental rate for commercial vendors at \$15/hour. We realize that Beat Fitness typically used field 2 for your classes, but if you would consider a non-field space in our park, would this be an option for your classes at this rental rate?

We do love to see children and adult groups using our park space!

Please let me know if you have any questions and appreciate your thoughts.

All the best, Niccole Maurici Cell: 214-868-0820

Sent from my iPhone Follow us @strongestmom